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TCCSA Voice-mail Service (612) 330-3881 
Want e-mail reminders and updates? Send your 

request to david.johnson@netzero.net! 

Coming up. . . 
May 18 - Richard Broadberry, Genesis revealed in 
Ancient Chinese Characters 

June 15 - Al Heitkamp, Extinction of Dinosaurs 

Check www.tccsa.tc for other activities in our area. 

Creation Science Writing Contest 
Have you been looking for a challenge for your 
students? TCCSA is sponsoring a Creation Science 
Writing Contest for grades 1 through 12. 

We want to help the next generation improve their 
skills of logic, reasoning, research and written 
communications. 

All papers will be due May 15, 2004. Some may be 
reproduced by TCCSA with acknowledgment of the 
author’s name and age. 

There will be prizes and an opportunity for especially 
good reports to be presented by the author at a 
TCCSA meeting.  www.tccsa.tc for information. 

We’re updating our mail list.  Is the number following 
your address label name prior to 03?  If we haven’t 
heard from you for 2 or more years we may drop you 
from our list.  Let us know if you wish to remain on 
our mailing list.  Thanks 

The Secret Life and Times of Unborn Children 
7:30 PM, April 20, 2004, Totino Fine Arts Center, Rm. 115,  Northwestern College 

This program is exciting and appropriate for all ages. The unborn baby is a wonderful picture of God's power 
and love towards us from conception to eternal life. Emphasis will be on the unborn baby before the mother 
even knows she is pregnant. Most people think that their birthday is the most important day of their life. Yet, 
before you were born and were a person of 1 trillion cells, day 15 in the womb was the most important day of 
your life. Russ will answer why this is true as well as why you are fully human whether you are one cell, a 
million cells or, when you enter the world at birth, a trillion cells. What is the Matrix? What does it mean to be 
"Knit together in the Womb?" King David uses a term to describe our creation in the womb 3000 years before it 
was discovered by science.  See Ps.139:13-16.  

Russ McGlenn will be back in Minnesota and this is your chance to see and hear him again. He uses colorful 
animated Power Point with explanations easily understood by all audiences. 

The meeting will be in two parts. The first fifteen minutes will be a report on his dinosaur dig last summer at 
Lemmon SD and the evidences found for Noah's Flood. The second part will be on the unborn child. 

All meetings are free and open to the public. A free-will offering will be taken. 

Summer Activities 
Think Summer. Plans are already firmed up on 
several dinosaur digs. For additional information on 
these and other local and national activities go to 
www.tccsa.tc. 
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Wow! What a science fair, such interesting displays and experiments were shown! Topics ranged from how 
to feed wild birds from your hand to how a kite could have been used to build the pyramids. Kids, parents, and 
mall shoppers could be seen crowded around presentations on visual sound, lung air capacity, cerebral palsy 
and pulleys. Presentations on feathers and insects left the listener in awe of God and His design. As always, we 
are grateful to Har Mar Mall for providing a venue for the home school creation science fair. 

 Adventure Safaris presents the Creator and His designs and laws to homeschool coops. Contact us if you 
are interested in receiving an excellent science education for your students. As a nonprofit organization, we are 
supported by our school work as well as by interested churches and individuals. All gifts made out to TCCSA 
are tax deductible. Designate what your gift is for. 

 You can now go direct to www.adventuresafaris.org or link from www.tccsa.tc. Thanks Dr. Ross Olson for 
your excellent work in managing the web sites. 

John Nuckols                                                       (320) 629-4899 
Route 2, Box 454 
Pine City, MN 55063                              jpnuckols@usfamily.net 

Russ McGlenn                                        russmcglenn@juno.com 
1448 W. Sonya LN 
Santa Maria CA 93458 

NON-PROFIT 
ORG. 

U.S. Postage PAID 
MPLS, MN 

Permit No. 1997 

Twin Cities Creation Science Association 
6300 Georgia Ave. N.      (612) 330-3881  
Brooklyn Park, MN 55428-2526  

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

Most of our programs are available on 
video from. . .  

Lehrke Productions 
8186 Hemingway Ave. S. 
Cottage Grove, MN 55016-3142  

    (651)459-0325 
FAX (651)458-9892 
lehrkeproductions@mntelevision.com 

Please let us know if you move or do not want to remain on our mail list.  Thank you! 
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